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Rosenberg Corey

From: Patrick Henderson <dubyapatty@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 8:14 AM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: HB2004

As a property owner and landlord I am opposed to HB2004.  It is my right to manage my property without state 
or government interference.  I alone am interested in my property and my tenants.  The state and government 
are only interested in control and income at my expense.  The state does not screen tenants, make repairs, nor is 
it informed about the community and the people in it.  They have no idea what is best for the community as they 
are uninvolved until time to collect taxes.  


